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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1753 removes reference to the Carl Albert Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services 

Center as the designated provider of a psychiatrist to the Department of Corrections. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1753, as introduced, amends the requirement that the Department of Mental Health and 

Substance Abuse Services provide psychiatric care for the Department of Corrections. The DOC 

currently has psychiatric care services within the agency. 

 

The measure has no fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 

 

 

 

 

 © 2021 Oklahoma House of Representatives, see Copyright Notice at www.okhouse.gov 

 

http://www.okhouse.gov/

